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 - Missing  was found  safe and sound ROXANA Roxana teenager Kayla N. Berry
Wednesday night, the Roxana Police Department reported Thursday afternoon.

At this time, the police department did not release any other details on her being 
discovered.



Berry, a 17-year-old, was last seen on Nov. 14, 2016, at her residence in Roxana before 
her discovery on Wednesday night.

The Roxana Police Department appreciated the public’s cooperation and assistance in 
the matter.


